

City of Santa Barbara

City Administrator's Office

www.SantaBarbaraCA.gov

April 28, 2020

Karen Pickford, President Coastal Quilters of Santa Barbara 980 Via Regina Santa Barbara, CA 93111

City Hall 735 Anacapa Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101-1990

Dear Ms. Pickford:

Mailing Address: P. O. Box 1990 Santa Barbara, CA 93102-1990 These are unprecedented times that we are in and are encouraged by the generosity of our community. On behalf of the City of Santa Barbara, I would like to personally thank you for donating 200 cloth masks to our staff.

Tel: 805-564-5305 Fax: 805-897-1993 Because of the Coastal Quilters of Santa Barbara and their generous donation our essential staff are able to work safely and stay well.

Your donation has assisted in the following ways:

- The Police Department is using the cloth masks during routine patrols and saving their N95 mask for when they are needed;
- Public Works staff are able to work safely in our Water Treatment and El Estero Water Resources Center and all of our custodial staff;
- Parks & Recreation staff are able to give out food to our seniors and clean our parks in a safe manner;
- The Airport Department is using the cloth masks for all their custodial and operations workers;
- Waterfront is using them for their Operations and Custodial staff; and
- Finance staff that work with the public are using them to protect themselves and the public.

Of course this is not an exhaustive list of what the cloth masks have done to protect our staff and community.

Again, I want to thank you for providing us with 200 cloth masks for our staff during these challenging times.

Sincerely,

Paul Casey City Administrator City of Santa Barbara

